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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 
 

UM 1953 
 
In the Matters of  
 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY, 
 
Investigation into Proposed Green Tariff. 
 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

 
 
OREGON CITIZENS’ UTILITY 
BOARD’S ORAL ARGUMENT 
STATEMENT  
 

 

Pursuant to Administrative Law Judge (ALJ) Arlow’s October 26, 2020 Ruling, 

the Oregon Citizens’ Uitlity Board (CUB) submits this statement notifying the Oregon 

Public Utility Commission that CUB does not intend to participate in the December 3, 

2020 oral argument in the above-referenced proceeding.  Should the ALJ or 

Commissioners have questions for CUB, CUB’s General Counsel Mike Goetz will be 

available.  His email address is mike@oregoncub.org and his cell phone is (630) 347-

5053.  CUB requests a participant link in case it is necessary to respond to any arguments 

raised.  CUB can participate by video and does not need the telephonic option. 

             Dated this 6th day of November , 2020. 

                                                                                                Respectfully submitted, 

 
Michael P. Goetz, OSB #141465 
General Counsel 
Oregon Citizens’ Utility Board 
610 SW Broadway, Ste. 400 
Portland, OR 97205 
T | 630.347.5053  
F | 503.224.2596  
E | mike@oregoncub.org 
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